

Mission Moment - December 10, 2023 Lottie Moon Christmas Offering

We will be taking up our annual Lottie Moon Christmas Offering® on Sunday, December 17. 100% of this offering goes to support our missionaries on the field.

What is it?

Lottie Moon was sent as a Southern Baptist missionary to China from 1873 to 1912. She saw firsthand the world's greatest problem – LOSTNESS. Meeting so many people who had never heard the gospel compelled her to write letters to American churches describing the need for a greater missionary presence. She pleaded for increased prayer and financial support to send and sustain more missionaries. This challenge became known as the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering®.



Lottie Moon Mailbox

We now have our Lottie Moon Mailbox up and running in Guest Services. This is simply a way for church members to exchange Christmas cards with one another without having to know every address and pay for stamps. We hope that if you saved some money doing this that you will donate that savings to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering.